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DO NOT PASS. 
If this passes it will seriously effect the medical program of Maine & would really 
effect the people using this program. Any good grower sends their product out for 
testing as needed and should not be required to for everything. The rec sector has this 
in place already & everyone involved is hardly able to keep their businesses open. As 
a consumer I can say I’d rather have untested product than to consume cannabis that 
has gone through a sterilization process (which has to be done because of yeast levels 
that aren’t even proven to effect you). My job depends on this bill not passing. 
Please reconsider this bill to keep cost down for everyone involved in cannabis. 
-Alissa Staples, a long time consumer & worker in the industry. 


